

## Behavioral Health Center Medical / Dental / Optical Care History

## Dear Parent,

At Teton Peaks we are required to keep our patients up-to-date with dental and vision appointments as part of our licensure. This means that your child needs to have a dental appointment every six months and an eye exam yearly while in our facility. If your son/daughter is due for a dental or vision exam, we will work to get them in to a provider as soon as possible. We need to know that date of their last exam(s), etc.

In addition we need to know medical information that will help us care for your child. Please fill out the information below:

Dental insurance	Dental provider of your choice
Optical insurance	Optical provider of your choice
Approximate dates of surgeries	Providers name and phone #
Special treatments	Providers name and phone #
Name of company	Name of provider and phone #
	Optical insurance  Approximate dates of surgeries  Special treatments

If you need more space, please add it on the back of this form.

In order for us to be impartial, it is important for you to choose a provider. For those who have Alaska Medicaid, options are limited, but we do have at least one provider for both dental and optical appointments. If you have questions or concerns please contact the nursing staff at Teton Peaks at (208)227-2230.

Thank you.

